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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jacqueline Heintz <jackieh119@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 4:30 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1358 Phalen Blvd

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
No one saw ANYONE FROM RESTORATION HARDWARE here on February 24, 2021. 
 
What time were they allegedly here?   
 
My contractor was here from 9:50 am until 3:45 pm and she repaired the door. 
 
You are also missing another document I sent to Racquel.  I am forwarding it to you. 
 
Put this email into evidence. 
 
Jacqueline Heintz  
651-600-0240 
 
 
 

On May 27, 2021, at 4:12 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hello Ms. Heintz, 
  
See attached packet for your hearing on June 8 between 9 and 10:30 a.m. via telephone. 
  
  

Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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